
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers/ Guardians,  

 

12-15 year olds are now eligible for a 2nd dose of the COVID vaccination as long as more 

than 12 weeks have passed since their first dose. The immunisation team will be visiting 

your child’s school at a date and time to be confirmed to provide these. Any pupil who has 

not yet had their first dose can also have this on the day the immunisation team is in school. 

 

Children attending Haringey and Islington schools will be offered these 1st and 2nd doses at 

school by UCLH and Whittington NHS Trust.   

 

You can also book for your 12-15 year old to receive the vaccination at a GP Practice, 

Community Pharmacy or Vaccination Centre through the National Booking Service or attend 

a walk-in vaccination clinic. Please follow the link below for further information: 

https://northcentrallondonccg.nhs.uk/my-health/covid-19/vaccinations-for-under-18s/ 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Amanda Schiller 

Clinical Director, 

Vaccination UK 
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